
  

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WALGETT SHOWGROUND CLOSED 
FOR USE 

  
Walgett Shire Council would like to advise that the Walgett Showground Camping Area is NOW 
Closed until Monday 13th June due to works being carried out on-site.  
 
The remaining area of the Showground will also close from Saturday 28th May 2022 until Monday 
13th June 2022 due to works including tree removal, road reforming and a surface upgrade of the 
camping grounds all of which Council hope will greatly improve user’s experience of the Showground 
as a whole. 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience and encourages travelers to make use of our Free Camp at 
Alex Trevallion Park or private operators; Muddy Waters Walgett: 
https://www.muddywaterswalgett.com/ 
Or check out our other accommodation providers at: 
https://www.walgett.nsw.gov.au/tourism/accommodation/ 
  
Michael Urquhart 
General Manager 
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